
 
 
 
 
15th June 2017 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 

SEX EDUCATION YEAR 6  
 

This term we will be showing a short series of 15 minute DVDs about sex education for our Year 
6 pupils.     
 
There is a legal right for you to withdraw your child from sex education but we sincerely hope 
that you will want your child to be part of this teaching programme in school.  Should you wish 
to take up your right to withdraw your child you must do so by letter.  Similarly any parent who 
wishes to view the DVDs prior to the children may do so. We will be showing these in school   
TO PARENTS on Monday 26th June at 2:00pm.  Please complete the form below by Thursday 22nd 
June.   
 
Mrs Lang & Miss Holliday will be covering this topic with the children. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mrs A Crittenden 
Headteacher 
............................................................................................................................................................. 
Dear Mrs Crittenden, 
 

I agree for my child to be involved in Sex Education lessons in school   

 

I would like to withdraw my child from these lessons and enclose a letter  

 

I would like to watch the DVDs in advance and will attend on 26.06.17   

 
 
Signed ………………………………………  Parent/carer of …………………………………………. 
 
 
Class…………………………………………………Date ………………………………………………… 


